Volleyball Committee Plans
Bob Kashare, Chairman

The Volleyball Committee hopes to expand
its summer tournament schedule to include
as many members as possible this year. A
new project is to send a junior team to the
AAU Junior Olympic Tournament in Chicago
in June. The OCC junior team has been in
training since January and should be a real
contender for the title.

Any requests or suggestions from members
concerning volleyball should be put in writing
and left at the front desk for the chairman.



